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Power rate 
adjustment in effect 
April 1
Providing safe, clean, reliable electricity is 
fundamental to our community’s quality of life. 
As a not-for-profit, publicly owned utility, we 
work to ensure you get the most value and 
quality service you expect.

Starting in 2025, residential customers can 
expect an average increase of $6.72 per 
month. Some factors affecting rates in 2025-
2026 include:

Investing in system improvements.

We know rates affect you. That is why we 
work hard to keep our costs low, which keeps 
rates more affordable for everyone in our 
community.

Maintaining utility infrastructure 
with higher costs.

Protecting natural resources near 
our facilities.


